Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 9 October 2023 10:28 PM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have not made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Tony Maxwell
tmax0277@gmail.com
Unit 23 2 Bellbrook Ave
Hornsby, NSW. 2077

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

To Whom It May Concern

My interest is mapping the biodiversity of the NSW native plant life.

This has included the Newnes Plateau and Gardens of Stone.

Centennial Coal's lovely long walling under the Carne West Swamp destroyed it and its flora.
So it looks like the vandals are at it again.

When will the NSW authorities have the guts to say no to further destruction?

The Gardens of Stone are a priceless jewel and a biodiversity wonderland.

We do not have the right to trash this place.
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